
 
 

 

Liverpool City Council 
Cunard Building, Water Street, Liverpool, L3 1AH 
 
 

 

 
     11th July 2022 
 
 
 
 
    Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Supermarket voucher 
 
 
The council are providing supermarket vouchers for families who live in 
Liverpool whose children are eligible for Free School Meals. The vouchers are 
to support you with the additional cost of food during the school holidays.   
 
 
Each voucher has a value of £135. 
 

 
We have used the government Household Support Fund to pay for the 
vouchers.  

 
 

    Wishing you all a pleasant summer. 

 

                      

                                           
                                 

  Cllr. Frazer Lake                                                           

  Cabinet Member                                                    

  Adult and Children’s Social Care                                      

 


